
TWL14639A  Public Safety Recall 3-Way Camping Fridge 60L  
Deadline: MIDDAY Friday 19th April          Return to: Simon

Public Safety Recall Notice

See www.consumeraffairs.govt.nz for New Zealand Recalls
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For information about the recall 
process, phone 0800 422 274 

during business hours or contact any 
The Warehouse Ltd store.

3-Way Camping Fridge 60 Litre Model XC-60G
The Warehouse Ltd regrets to advise customers that the Bravo 3-Way Camping Fridge 
60 Litre Model XC-60G (barcode 9415044238578) supplied by Stretchmaster NZ Ltd 
has a manufacturing fault that affects its safe operation by creating elevated levels 
of carbon monoxide when used with LPG.  This may worsen after the fridge has been 
serviced.

Customer safety is of paramount importance to The Warehouse, therefore we are 
asking owners and users of this 60 litre 3-way Camping Fridge to cease using it 
immediately, and return for a full refund, with or without a receipt.

This notice applies to the fridge (as pictured above, and with the barcode noted) sold 
between November 1st 2010 and April 30th 2011.

The Warehouse apologises for any inconvenience caused.

No other 3-way camping fridges or other 
fridges purchased between November 1st 
2010 and April 30th 2011 are affected.

Safety label:
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